
  

 

  
 

Executive Order by the President of the United States of America – 
Informative Notice 06 January 2021 Update 

 

06 January 2021 

The purpose of this notice is to confirm that FTSE Russell is reviewing the latest guidance dated 06 

January 2021 and published by the Office of Foreign Assets Control (OFAC) (FAQ 864) related to the 
Executive Order by the President of the United States of America announced on 12 November 2020 
(Executive Order 13959) 
 
FTSE Russell will issue a further notice in due course. 
 

      

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 

Australia +1800 653 680 

Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 
Japan +81 3 4563 6346 

London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 

New York +1866 551 0617 

  

 

Alternatively please visit our website at www.ftserussell.com 

Terms of Use | Copyright © 2021 FTSE Russell  

https://home.treasury.gov/policy-issues/financial-sanctions/faqs/864
https://home.treasury.gov/system/files/126/13959.pdf
http://www.ftserussell.com/legal/website-terms-use

